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Corrigendum to the notification

Notifications of the expiry and revocation of a permit to use a hunting ground

Start of publication: 30.12.2014

Notification of renunciation of hunting rights has been submitted to the Environment Agency on
15.12.2014. The authorisation of the right of use shall expire on 01.03.2014.
Notification submitted by: State Riigimetsa Majandamise Keskus, registry code 70004459, address:
Toompuiestee 24, 10149 Tallinn
.The State Riigimetsa Majandamise Keskus renounced its right to use the Nõva hunting ground. The
Nõva hunting area is located in Lääne County in the municipalities of West Nigula, Noarootsi and Nõva,
and in Harju County in the municipalities of Nissi and Padise. The Nõva hunting area covers 39350 ha of
.With regard to the reorganisation of the Nõva hunting district in the hunting area under paragraph 11(2),
it is possible to apply for authorisation to use the hunting areas to be set up in the hunting area within the
period laid down in paragraph 15(3) from the entry into force of the decisions making up the hunting
areas. In accordance with paragraph 11(6) of the JagdG, the environmental protection Agency shall
publish the decision to establish a hunting area as well as the map of the hunting area on its website and
the relevant notice of the establishment of a hunting area shall be published in the official publication
Ametlikud Teadaanded and in at least one national newspaper or local newspaper.
Additional information: Zone of the environmental Agency for the island of Hiiu-West, Ivar Marlen, hunting
specialist, tel. 463 6821, e-mail: ivar.marlen@keskkonnaamet.ee.


